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I would like to offer a suggestion for a potential incentive be added, similar to the 

2009 federal Car Allowance Rebate System (popularly known as "cash for clunkers"). 

Specifically, if a person turns in an older car, a higher level of rebate may be applied, 

specifically to the purchase of a cargo bike. The assumption being that cargo bikes 

have the potential to be true car replacements. 


